JUSTIFICATION FOR NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE

Cab Technology Integration Lab (CTIL) Head-Up Display Study 

OMB Control Number 2130-0622
Justification:
FRA is making a non-material/non-substantive change to the Cab Technology Integration Lab (CTIL) Head-Up Display Study, which was approved by OMB on 01/29/2018.

Specifically, in keeping with agency practice and OMB requirements, FRA has added the new OMB Control No. 2130-0622 and the expiration date of 01/31/2021 to each page of the newly approved Forms listed below:

1. Form FRA F 6180.170a, CTIL Head-up Display Public Version Request Form, Survey
2. Form FRA F 6180.170b, CTIL Head-up Display Form, User Experience Interview Questions
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